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Thank you to all who have donated to the heating system 
fundraiser thus far.  We’d like to complete this 
project before the summer is over.  Please donate 
to this project.  Envelopes are available at all 
entrances of the church. Thank You!  
Meat Pie orders - don’t miss out.  
Orders available until June 30th at 

$10/pie.  Call the parish office.  All proceeds 
go to our heating system fundraiser!   We are also selling 
butter tarts!  2 pack=$3; 4 pack=$5; 6 pack=$8; and, 12 
pack=$12. 
 

Parish life for the week … 
Monday, June 22-28, 2015 

Monday, 22 ~ Parish office closed ~ 
7:30 -9:30 pm AA Men’s Group (small hall) 

Tuesday, 23 12:05 pm Mass 
8-10 pm - AA Unity Group (small hall) 

Wednesday, 
24 

12:05 pm Mass 
1:00 pm Bible Study Group (Sacristy) 
6:30 – 8:30 pm  Al-Anon Serenity Group (small hall) 

Thursday, 25 12:05 pm Mass 
1:30 – 2:30 pm Al-Anon Family Group (small hall) 

Friday, 26 12:05 pm Mass 
Saturday, 27 1:00 pm Funeral Mass (Anna O’Brien) 

5:00 pm Mass  
Sunday, 28 9:30 am Mass  

11:00 am Mass  

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

► The Family Enrichment Centre Board & Staff invite 
you to join us for a closing Mass to celebrate with gratitude our 
years of service in our community.  Thursday, September 17, 
2015 at 7:00 pm at Holy Redeemer Church, 1887 Bancroft 
Drive. Due to space restrictions please RSVP by June 30th to: 
Micheline (705) 897-6224 or mkolp@personainternet.com ► 
Dinner at La Porte des Eaux/The Water Gate, 1534 Pioneer 
Road, Sunday, June 28th from 4:30-9:00 p.m. Dinner includes 
lasagna, salad, garlic bread, coffee/juice. Film — Pope Pius 
XII - Under the Roman Sky. Tickets: $12.00/ adult-
$5.00/child. For information, please call 705-523-1437.  
 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Tuesday, June 23 
Genesis 13:2, 5-18; 
Matthew 7:6, 12-14.  
Dorothy Dubchak by 
Rocco & Lorraine 
Cuomo 
Fernand Lamoureux 
by Susan Phillips 
Wednesday, June 24  
Isaiah 49:1-6; Acts 
13:22-26; Luke 1:57-
66, 80. 
Hugh & Rita McMullen by the Family 
Leda Rosetti by a friend 
 

Thursday, June 25
Genesis 16:1-12, 15-16; Matthew 7:21-29. 
Malcom & Catherine McPhee by Rita McPhee 
Guiseppi Cimino by Rita Rocca & Family 
Friday, June 26  
Genesis 17:1, 9-10, 15-22; Matthew 8:1-4. 
Betty Rosetti & Family, Anita Damiani, Melody Cappelletti 
by Nonna Rosa 
Saturday, June 27 
Genesis 18:1-15; Matthew 8:5-17. 
James Miller by Judith & Anthony Greco 
Carmel Dellaire by Maurice & Terry Trottier 
Sunday, June 28  
Wisdom 1:13-15; 2:23-24; 2 Corinthians 8:7, 9, 13-15; 
Mark 5:21-43 or 5:21-24, 35b-43. 
9:30 am 
Intentions of the Parishioners 
11:00 am 
Sophie Vincent by her son Armand 
Dr. Liam Fay by Claudette Poratto 
 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY REPORT June 14/15 

Sunday Collections (184 envelopes; $21.69 average) 
Loose Offerings 
PADP – Offerings (26 donors: $25.20 average) 

$3,990.00 
$252.40 
$655.00 

Heating System (7 envelopes)   $220.00 
Building Fund (19 envelopes)   $655.00 
The operational needs of our parish are sustained solely 
by parishioner bequests, donations of time, talent and 

treasure – Thank you to all! 
 
The parish is running with a deficit.  The Finance 
Committee is asking you to consider increasing your 
weekly donation by $5.00 so the parish can continue 
to meet its financial obligations.  Thank you to all 
those who are responding to the request for increased 
revenues.       
 
Summertime is almost a here…  
The parishioners of Christ the King have 
always proven to be dedicated to the needs 

of the parish and for this we 
say a sincere thank you!  As 
supporters of the church we 
must remember that our 
parish still functions during 
the summer. The ordinary 

expenses you incur while away from your home during the 
summer are very much the same as those needed to 
maintain our church.  For parishioners who would like to 
register for the pre-authorized donation program (PADP), 
application forms are available at the main entrance of the 
church.  If you have any questions, please call the parish 
office at 705-674-6447.   
 

 Bequests from wills and estates have been a wonderful 
surprise, so in advance, thank you for remembering the 
Church of Christ the King in your will. 

The Twelfth Sunday 

in Ordinary Time 
June 21, 2015 

 
PARISH NEWS 

KIDS’ KORNER…  
We all face difficult times in our lives. As 
Christians we know that Christ is always 
there to calm the storms. Pray with our 
children in gratitude for all of the times 
that Jesus helps us.  
 

The program celebrating Liturgy of the Word with 
Children is taking a break for the summer.  We will 
resume again on September 13, 2015 during 9:30 a.m.  
Mass. 
     We are very grateful to all of our children for their 
lively participation each Sunday.  By sharing their views, 
interpretations and prayers these children have enhanced 
the faith of each of us privileged to be present.   
     We are thankful to the parents who bring their 
children to Mass each Sunday.  May the 
example of your living faith grow deeper 
in your families. 
     To the parents who help to 
distribute craft items, assist children 
with their creations and aid in cleaning 
up, your acts of kindness are greatly appreciated. 
     To Kim Swain, Tanya Faye and Colin Jacobs whose 
willingness to lead our liturgies is a true gift to our 
children, we express sincere appreciation. 
     To our youth leaders, Hannah Moore, Rachel 
Uguccioni, Alicia Cunningham Dunlop, Grace Bellmore, 
Miles Bellmore and Mary Tripodi, your eagerness to  
help setting up our liturgical space and to take an active 
role leading our Ministry are shining examples of love for 
each of us to follow, thank you all. 
     To Andrea, in our parish office, who copies our 
colouring pages and assists with any needs our program 
may have, we are grateful for your cheerful support. 
     We wish to offer our deepest gratitude to Fr. Brian 
and Deacon Roland Muzzatti, for their encouragement of 
our weekly liturgies. 

May God Bless each of you and keep you safe 
this summer! 

 
Bible Study Group… continues on 
Wed, June 24th at 1 p.m., in the parish’s 
Sacristy.  Hosted by Deacon Roland, all 
welcome. 

Rite of Christian Initiation… 

Christian initiation is the task of all 
the baptized.  We welcome among 
our worshipers anyone who is 
interested in enquiring about becoming a Catholic.  All 
those who are interested in journeying with us in faith are 
encouraged to call the parish office or to speak to Fr. 
Brian or Deacon Roland.  We shall assist you in 
embarking on this wonderful journey of hope! 
 
REST IN PEACE 
Please remember in your prayers, the following                   
person who has died: 

Berardino “Bernie” Martorella 
Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light 

shine upon him. 

 

Keep helping us with our parish’s family tree.  At 
all bulletin boards of the church we still have a list of the 
people present at a meeting to organize the 
original parish in 1915. Can you add the 
names of their off-spring?   

C.W.L. News… 50/50 draw tickets available 
now at the parish office or call Catherine @ 705-
675-8886 or Mary @ 705-675-5490.  We must 

keep the Fathers warm this winter!  Tickets will be on sale 
after all Masses during the weekend of June 27-28, 2015. 

Get your tickets soon because they are going fast! 
STOP!!! Don’t throw out good items.  The C.W.L. will be 
holding a yard sale on Saturday, Oct 3rd and 
would appreciate receiving those good items.    
 
Annual Charity Golf Tournament: Hosted by the KofC 

#1387 in support of the “Inner City Home of Sudbury” on 
June 27th at the Pine Grove Golf Club, Hwy 69 S. 
Registration is $75 per person (includes steak dinner, 
golf carts and prizes). Option of dinner only 

(without golf)-$20. For information call Steve 705-674-5466, 
Julio 705-560-2730 or Mary (Inner City Home) 705-675-7550. 
 
Church Bulletin Advertising... Liturgical Publications will 
be setting up the advertisements for our church bulletin.  The 
advertising begins in August 2015 and supports this bulletin 
service for our parish.  Call Liturgical Publications @ 1-800-
268-2637.  Thank you to all of our advertisement sponsors! 
 

 
HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 
“Direct your children onto the right path, 
and when they are older, they will not 
leave it.” 

… Proverbs 22:6 

 
We would like to wish all the “Fathers” in the Parish a 

very, very Happy Father’s Day! 

Lee
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Richard Asselin, Broker

705-688-0007
Res:  705-675-1478
www.royallepage.ca

Docks & Decks
Unlimited Inc.

Floating & Aluminum Docks
Boat Lifts & Railways

Custom Decks • Docks • Fences • etc.
Shipping Crates & Pallets
www.docksndecks.com

Roger Gainer  705-523-2169
1332 Pioneer Rd.

"You Should See What We Saw"

HERBERTHERBERT
          FISHERIES          FISHERIES
HERBERTHERBERT
          FISHERIES          FISHERIES

11:00AM to 7:00PM

1942 Regent St. S.
705-222-1942

HerbertFisheries.ca

Restaurant

Take-Out

Market

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

RETIREMENT LIVING. . . STAYING YOUNG AT HEART

RED OAK VILLA
705.673.0050

THE AMBERWOOD
SUITES
705.522.5289

Rosery FloristRosery Florist
Pat Ptaszynski
74 Larch St.

705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First

433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

www.mollymaid.ca

(705 ) 673-8400
Contact us today for a free in-home estimate:

sudbury@mollymaid.ca

Help pay for a...

BLUE DOOR CAFÉ Lunch

Send 
donations to:
Blue Door Café
344 Elgin St.
Sudbury, ON  P3E 3N9

                Thank you!

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates

Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices

We specialize in parties &
celebrations of all sizes up to

275 people!

Christmas Parties
Cocktail Parties

Dinner & Dances
Anniversaries

Weddings
Baby Showers

705.523.2794
1351-D KELLY LAKE ROAD, SUDBURY

WWW.VERDICCHIO.CA

CATERING & EVENTS




